
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 
 

TO: Denis Mander DATE: 21 March 2013 

CC: Iain Banks REF:  

FROM: Shaun Bosher MWH New Zealand Ltd 

SUBJECT: PC44 Henley Downs SIDRA Peer Review 

 
 
Hello Denis, 
 
I have reviewed TDGs SIDRA models for Maori Jack Road and Woolshed Road.  I found no reason for 
concern and am satisfied that the outputs generated from the models are robust and acceptable.  
There is no need for a report other than this memo. 
 
Therefore at this stage we view the second access-way onto SH1 as main issue and an area for the 
applicant to discuss further with NZTA. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Shaun Bosher 

Henley Downs Plan Change Appendix I - SIDRA review by MWH - March 2013.docx 


